
MOOR MONKTON PARISH COUNCIL
A59 QUESTIONNAIRE

The  Parish  Council  are  trying  again  to  get  traffic  calming  measures  along  the  A59  in  Moor
Monkton.  We need your help to achieve this.  To that end please could you complete this survey
giving your experience of accessing, exiting and crossing the A59 at Moor Monkton during the
period:

FROM...…Monday 23rd September 2019    TO…. Sunday 29th September 2019 incl. 

1. In the period  how many times did you access/exit/cross the A59?

a) None    []    b) 1-5    []    c) 6-10   []      d) 11-15   []    more than 15  []

2. Typically how long did you have to wait to join the A59?

a) No Wait []    b) 1-59 seconds []   c) 1-2 mins []   d) 3-5 mins [] e) 6 mins /more  []

3. How long did you have to wait to exit  the A59?

a) No Wait []  b) 1-59 seconds [] c) 1-2 minutes []  c) 3-5  mins []   d) 6 mins/more []

4. If you experienced any difficulty – please put an X in the appropriate box
in each of the situations that applied to you:

a) Traffic on the A59 was travelling too fast to safely  access / exit the
 flow of traffic     []

b) High volume of traffic on the A59 with no priority for leaving /
joining/crossing the traffic making the manoeuvre hazardous    []

c) A59 crossroad junction with Church Lane / Marston Lane, with
the central filter lanes is complicated.   []

d) Incorrect use of centre filter lane to overtake traffic turning off
the A59.   []

e) Pedestrians and cyclists find crossing the A59 hazardous because of
 high speed of traffic.   []

f) Other situation(s) not covered in 4a – e. Please specify below and on 
reverse if necessary.

Signed:………………………………………           Date: …………………………………….

Please return your completed questionnaire to the return box next to the Parish Noticeboard 
outside the School Room in Moor Monkton or to the Parish Clerk at Woodsong, York Road, 
Moor Monkton, as soon as possible after 29th September.


